
  
From: Karl Riahi
Sent: 01 April 2019 10:49
To: William Myers <w.myers@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: 6/2018/3182/FULL - 12 Harpsfield Broadway 
  
Good morning Will, 
  
Further to our telephone conversation, I can confirm that my consultation response was
completed with assessing the impact in terms of a restaurant use and not that of a
drinking establishment.

It is felt that a drinking establishment would have a greater potential for an impact on
amenity and we would therefore want to see a full noise impact assessment.

  
Kind regards, 
  
Karl Riahi 
Environmental Health Officer 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 
Tel: 01707 357459 
Email: k.riahi@welhat.gov.uk 
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